
 

Ohio EMS Grant Program 
 

Summary:  The Ohio Department of Public Safety (ODPS), Division of Emergency Medical 
Services is currently accepting applications for the EMS Priority 1-5 Supplemental 
Grant Program.  The purpose of this program is to improve and enhance EMS 
and trauma patient care in Ohio through grant funding for equipment, training, 
and research.  

Agency:  Ohio Department of Public Safety, Division of Emergency Medical Services      

Eligibility:  All EMS Organizations established or operated by a township, municipality, 
village, city, county, or joint safety district within the State of Ohio may apply.  

Funding: The amount granted is determined annually by the amount of seatbelt fines 
collected through the State of Ohio. For the previous grant cycle, ODPS granted 
$2.9 million and the maximum award given for Priority 1 was $47,000.  

Deadline: Online applications opened on February 1st and are due April 1st by 5:00pm.     
 

 
 

MAIN$PRING SPOTLIGHT 
Ohio EMS Grant Priorities 

 

 

• Priority 1: First priority shall be given to emergency medical service organizations for the 
training of personnel, for the purchase of equipment and vehicles, and to improve the 
availability, accessibility, and quality of emergency medical services in this state. 
 

• Priority 2-5: Support entities that research, test, and evaluate medical technologies, 
prevention strategies, social service support mechanisms, and the training of emergency 
medical personnel.  

 
 

Ohio EMS Electronic Tablet Funding Opportunity  
 

The ODPS Division of EMS is also offering funding to Ohio EMS Agencies for electronic tablets to 
encourage EMS Reporting Submissions to the Ohio Emergency Medical Service Incident 
Reporting System. Visit the Electronic Tablet Site for more information.  
 
 

NOPEC encourages its members to consider this opportunity and share it with eligible entities within 
their communities.  Interested parties should contact Norma Fox Horwitz at nfhorwitz@nopec.org.  
NOPEC’s resource development professionals will advise prospective applicants on the next steps.   
 

Stay tuned for our next edition of the Funding Main$pring in March!  
 

As your trusted energy advisor, NOPEC presents the Funding Main$pring.  
Each month, NOPEC members will find the latest funding opportunities to 
help enhance their communities and improve their bottom lines. February 2018 
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